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Value for this half term
Trust

Trust is the very essence of 
faith; trust in the God who is 

trustworthy.
Psalm 91:2

I will say of the LORD, 'He is my 
refuge and my fortress, my God , 

in whom I trust.'
Trust is the very essence of faith; 

trust in the God who is 
trustworthy.

'You don't have to trust me.....as 
long as you can persuade me to 

trust you'
Humphrey Bogart

ADMISSIONS
Transfer to Secondary School 2016 

All Year 6 pupils should have brought home a letter recently 
regarding their transfer to secondary school next year. Once 
applications have been made please could you let the office know. 
The deadline for secondary applications is 31st October. 
www.Shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions. If you do not have 

internet access or require further information please contact the 
Admissions Team on 0345 678 9008 if in doubt, please speak to 
Mrs Nash or Mrs Tonkinson who will assist you. 

Aladdin – Y1 – Y6
Snow Queen – Nursery & 

Reception
Thursday 15th December

Hereford Courtyard
Please could all payments of 
£9.50 be made by as soon as 
possible via our line system 
SchoolMoney to secure your 
child’s ticket. Thank you.
If you are experiencing any 
difficulty with SchoolMoney
please call into the school 
office and we will do our best 
to help you.
If your child is not going to the 
Panto please advise the office 
ASAP.

Diary dates
November
1st & 2nd Year 6 Bike-ability
1st Year 1, 2 and 3, flu immunisations
2nd Year 3 to the library
3rd Year 5 Quicksticks Hockey - LTFC
4th Moor Park Cross Country event -1.30pm
9th Year 3 Football Festival – LTFC
9th Year 2 visit the library
16th Year 3 Class Assembly – 9.15am
16th Year 1 visit the library
23rd Year 6 class assembly – 9.15am
23rd Reception class visit the library

December
5th Nursery creative Christmas 9 -10.30am
6th Reception – Christmas performance – 10am
7th KS1 (Year 1 &2) Christmas play – 9.30am
8th KS1 (Year 1 & 2) Christmas play – 9.30am
8th Y5 & Y6 sing at the Seniors Christmas party
8th Nursery Creative Christmas 1.45 – 3.20pm
12th KS2 Christmas concert at St. Laurence’s Church from 

6pm
15th Nursery & Reception – Courtyard Hereford – Snow 

Queen leaving at 8.15am
15th Y1 – Y6 – Courtyard Hereford – Aladdin.
16th School closes at 3.30pm Year 4

Well done Year 4 for a great 
assembly, with wonderful 
acting, telling the morals of 
some famous fables. Great 
singing too in the final song –
Lean on Me 

Special menu – 4th November,  The Great British Banger
Hot Dogs, Fish Finger Dogs or Quorn Dogs all served with Fried 
onions, Tomato or BBQ sauce. Chips or Pasta .  Baked Beans & Fresh 
Carrots. 
Followed by:  Helter Skelter dessert (Short Bread base topped with 
Toffee Mousse and Popcorn or Chocolate Sparkle Cake ( Chocolate 
cake, Iced Topping and coloured Sprinkles.

Year 6 cake sale raised £40 
thank you for your support.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


October

Brandon Beckwith, Abi Chen,Chloe M 
Williams, Ruben Nash, Isabelle Salter

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
Club Age group Day Time Teacher

Netball Y3 / Y4 Monday After school Mrs Harding

Orchestra KS2 Tuesday Come along if you After school Mrs Kirkland

play an instrument in school.

Top Play Y1 & Y2 Wednesday Afterschool Miss Lee

Cross Country KS2 Thursday After school Mrs James

Netball Y5 & Y6 Friday After school Mrs Gilford

Football Y3 & Y4 Friday – AFTER half term After school Sports Jam

Bags2School
Bags2School will collect on Tuesday 1st November, just after half term. Please save all your old clothes 
and shoes.
KS2 Halloween Disco
FoStL’s will be holding a Halloween Disco for KS2 on Thursday 3rd November – 6-7.30pm

School is CLOSED on Friday 21st October as it is a PD day.

Revised club list starting 31st October- Clubs will finish at 4.15pm after 
half term – except Orchestra.

Nursery News ……

We have enjoyed two open sessions within nursery showing our parents 

all the wonderful things we do within our setting. It has been lovely to 

see so many parents attending and sharing some enjoyable experiences 

with their children.

We have continued with our theme of Goldilocks and the three bears, 

looking at size. In forest schools we have been measuring the width of 

the trees, who could find the biggest tree?!  Then in our finger gym we 

have been sorting our pom poms into different sized bowls. We have also 

been looking at objects that are hard and soft, sorting sweets into 

different colours and looking at how the characters might feel 

throughout the story.

Bym has joined us this week for another fantastic music session where 

we have sang some familiar songs and learnt some new ones. 

Have a wonderful half term

KS1
Well done to Antelopes 
(Willow, Eva, Liam, Jayne-
Marie, Freya, Lola, AJ and 
Jacob) who won this half 
term –they collected the 
most points for good work 
and good manners. We look 
forward to seeing which 
animal team wins next half 
term.
As winners they were 
treated like VIP’s with 
special seats in the 
classroom, extra play time 
and seats at the top table in 
the lunch hall.


